
Synthetic Biology at Davidson 
 
 
An NSF grant to Dr. Campbell (Biology) and Dr. Heyer (Mathematics) provide stipends 
for six summer research students from Davidson College. We will collaborate with a 
similar team at Missouri Western State University (MWSU). Each student will be paid a 
$4,800.00 stipend and a $1,400 housing allowance. 
 
Student researchers will be expected to work full-time (40 hours per week) on this 
project for the 10-week period from May 25 through July 29, 2016. 
 
All summer research students will be expected to travel to the alternate campus (MWSU 
travels to Davidson May 25 for a few days and Davidson will travel to MWSU in late 
July). These visits are intense times of both work and socializing with our collaborators. 
 
We expect all students to present their work at a professional meeting during the 
following academic year. By accepting this fellowship you are agreeing to fulfill these 
travel and presentation expectations. In the appropriate place on the application, please 
list any conflicts that you may have with these travel plans. All travel expenses are paid 
for by the grant. 
 
If you are interested in applying or learning more, contact either Dr. Heyer or Dr. 
Campbell. The applications are due February 5, with notifications around February 19. 


